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Dear '59ers: 
 
Six weeks from now, we will be wrapping up our Big Bash 65th Reunion.  We very much 
would like to see you there - May 31, June 1 and June 2. You can register, see the 
schedule, and see who else is registered at wabash.edu/bigbash. 
 
Knowing that for many of us, making a trip is no longer as easy as it once was.  Perhaps a 
family member or a friend might bring you for a lunch or a dinner, thus making it a one-
day trip.  
 
If you are too far away, please, please send us an email or short note of what you wish to 
share with your classmates, which I will include in my next class letter.  Your class agents 
receive many requests about class members, so let us hear from you. 
 
I met many of you at the Honor Scholarship Exam in April 1955 - 70 years ago next 
Spring. 
 
Looking forward to your response or seeing you at the Big Bash. 
 
The College’s annual Day of Giving is Wednesday, April 24, and Roger is once again 
issuing a challenge for our class. You can make your gift at wabash.edu/celebrate, over 
the phone at 877-743-4545, or by mail at  
 
Wabash College 
Annual Fund 
301 W. Wabash Ave 
Crawfordsville, Indiana 47933-0352 
 
Craig, Bob and Roger 
 

https://www.wabash.edu/bigbash
https://www.wabash.edu/celebrate

